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I don’t know why Billy Joel popped into my head this morning.
“Keepin’ the Faith” keeps running through my mind. “And the good ole
days weren’t always good, and tomorrow’s not as bad as it seems.”
Truly one day we will turn the corner on Covid & we’ll gather and laugh
and hug each other again. Meanwhile, let’s enjoy nature’s beauty and
this lovely cooler weather. Take a walk and smile!
Our Octoberfest celebration was fun! Each �me we Zoom we get

be�er at it. I hope even more of you will join us on November 5th to
share wine and cheese (and whatever else you desire). As always, if
you have doubts about using Zoom, Teresa will be happy to assist you.
Please contact her at 864-431-1892 or bowers.teresa@yahoo.com
before November 5th so you can be up to speed before the gathering.
I am pleased that most of us have renewed our memberships. It’s not

too late for you to get your check to Rick if you’ve been putting it off.
Don’t forget our Safe Homes Christmas project. We can provide

much happiness for the li�le ones (and their mothers).

Keepin’ the Faith! “See” you November 5th!
Above all, BE SAFE!

A Note from the Editor

Elsewhere in this newsletter you will find advertisements for CSC ski trips. These were
both multi-page items but only the first page of each has been included here. Additionally,
the pages were bigger than our standard page size so a “snapshot” of those pages was taken
so that they could be resized to fit our format. Therefore, the included links found in each
are not functional. Please visit Crescent’s trips page for the complete versions of these
documents.

https://www.crescentskicouncil.org/clubtrips.html



Page 3

UPCOMING ZOOM MEETINGS – NOVEMBER & DECEMBER

OK Skiclubbers…

Same ‘ole drill this month around. Since we s�ll cannot meet in person, our November meeting
will be Thursday, November 5 at 7:00 pm – Teresa will send out the ZOOM link. Our October
meeting was a celebra�on of beer & Oktoberfest … so now,
we move to the whiners … I mean winers!! Join us with

your favorite wine or other beverage as we toast the
beginning of the early darkness that we call the coming of

winter!

December 3rd will be our “Christmas Club Meeting” (would much rather
be at Joy’s home gobbling up all her copious amounts of fabulous food),
but it IS what it IS, so here we go! Bring out your favorite Christmas
ornament and have a story to share about that ornament … so many
possibilities there. I know several of you find “ZOOMING” difficult

because everyone can talk at will, but in this case – I will be a moderator,
of sorts, and try to lead themeeting so that anyone who wants to talk –

can talk & WILL be heard!

Remember also to send in those membership forms – we know sooner or later – this too shall
pass and life as we “knew” it will get back to normal.

Alison

Spartanburg Ski and Outing Club T -shirts are available now for purchase.

Cost : $ 20

Color : Blue

Size : small, medium, large, extra large.

Contact : Teresa Bowers at
bowers.teresa@yahoo.com
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In this crazy year of 2020 there are many things we don't know. But there is one
thing we know for sure....Christmas is approaching. It may not be the Christmas we
have had in the past, but it will be Christmas. Children will still want toys. That's
where we can help. Even though we are not having our regular meetings we can still
contribute to the Toy Drive at Safe Homes.

This will take some planning and a little extra effort, but I know we can be
successful. If you purchase something for the kids or moms, Joy or Conni will make
arrangements to get it from you. Then they will load up the red wagon and deliver
everything to Safe Homes in December.

Safe Homes serves children of all ages. They even have a room for the children to
"shop" for a gift for their mom. Anthing you would buy for your family is
something these families want as well.

Remember, you purchase it and we'll pick it up. Doesn't get any easier than that!
Call Joy-864-433-0802 or Conni-864-592-3405.

Thank you for putting in the extra effort to help the folks that use the services of
Safe Homes.

Joy
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Rich Mead
Race Program Chair

864-313-1993
cscracechair@gmail.com

2020/2021 Crescent Ski Council Race Series

December 5 - 12, 2020 Steamboat Race Camp--Call Sports America Tours 800 876 8551
December 6, 2020 CSC Development Training at Appalachian 9:00 to 3:00
December 11-13, 2020 Sugar Mt. Race Camp Call Kim Jöchl 828 898 4521 x224
Gate Training at Appalachian Friday evenings before first 4 NC Crescent Races

Race Format - Two runs of Slalom on Saturdays; two runs of Giant Slalom on Sundays

December 19 & 20, 2020 Appalachian Mtn, NC Race 9:30

January 9 & 10, 2021 Sugar Mtn, NC Race 9:00

January 16-23, 2021 Crescent Ski Council Ski Week

January 30 & 31, 2021 Appalachian Mtn, NC Race 9:30

February 1, 2021 Cup Run Challenge at Snowshoe, WV

February 6 & 7, 2021 Beech Mtn, NC Race 9:30

February 20 & 21, 2021 Sugar Mtn, NC Race 9:00

March TBA 2021 Governor’s Cup Race at Timberline, WV 9:30

March TBA 2021 Dick Trundy/Sugar Cup GS Sugar Mt. 9:00

March 5 - 7, 2021 Crescent Cup, SilverCreek, WV TBA
Crescent Cup race format will be both GS and SL races on Saturday, weather permitting.

March 23-27, 2021 NASTAR Nationals, Snowmass, CO; John Gardner, CHAR
johnrgardner@bellsouth.net (704) 340-0490

DEC. 5-12, 2020 CSC Racing’s 37th RACE CAMP @ STEAMBOAT—PLAN NOW! REGISTER
ONLINE https://www.crescentskicouncil.org/clubtrips.html
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TO…

The following members had birthdays in
October. Happy Belated Birthday to:

Shelia Haynes October 1
Tracey Miller October 7
Margaret Fennessy October 15
Robert Butscher October 29

TO…

The following members have birthdays in
November. Happy Birthday to:

Wanda Meadows November 5
Barbara Rogers November 6
Patricia Buchanan November 7
Carol McCall November 10
Larry Jernigan November 15

Membership News

Membership season is almost finished. Time to renew your SSOCmembership and enjoy
the benefits and friendships that are part of being a member even in these COVID-19 times.

Always time to introduce friends to SSOC and earn yourself free membership.
If you sponsor two new memberships during year, October 1 through September 30 of the
following year, your membership fee will be refunded.

Rick
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Another month is beginning and we still can't safely be together for a
meeting. We may not be getting together, but The Humane Society is still
working to take care of the animals in their care. St. Luke's Free Medical
Clinic continues to see patients in need of medical treatment, and Safe
Home's Rape Crisis Coalition is still helping the most vulnerable in our
community.

These charities need our help. Your SSOC board decided that it would be a
good idea to publish the addresses of each of the organizations so that you
can send a donation directly to them if you would like to. Make your tax
deductible check out to the organization you are giving to and put
Spartanburg Ski and Outing Club on the memo line.

If you are able to give to one, two, or all three, it will be greatly
appreciated.

The Spartanburg Humane Society
150 Dexter Rd.
Spartanburg, S.C. 29303

Safe Homes Rape Crisis Coalition
236 Union St.

Spartanburg S.C. 29302

St. Luke's Free Medical Clinic
162 N. Dean St.
Spartanburg, S.C. 29302
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Trips

Things have changed with the Covid-19 virus and it’s highly impacted the ski travel
industry. Every resort is feeling the impact of the virus and their local state mandates.
Today, I posted some of those mandates implemented by Colorado and it’s currently on

the Spartanburg Ski and Outing Club Facebook page.
Ski travel is down and I’ve been seeing some clubs advertising for skiers that may not be
members of their clubs to fill vacancies. I’ve seen a couple for Big Sky, Mt and one for

Breckenridge so far.
If anyone is interested in any of those trips, or any others that may come up in the near
future, please contact me and I’ll put you in contact with the offering club or clubs as

they come up.

As far as I can tell at this point, both the Steamboat and Telluride trips are full, but if
anyone is interested or wants to be put on a waiting list, please contact the council on the

Crescent website.
We’ll be meeting soon to decide what the council trip will be for the following year and

I’ll keep y’all informed when the decision has been made.

Rich Darling... Dikdar@aol.com Ph. 309 370-5129
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SPARTANBURG SKI AND OUTING CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2020– 2021

President Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net

Vice President Ivo Deron 381-0433 sdesign@bellsouth.net

Secretary Conni Harrell 592-3405 canconcom@gmail.com

Treasurer Rich Darling 309-370-5129 dikdar@aol.com

Past President Rich Darling 309-370-5129 dikdar@aol.com

Newsletter Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@att.net

Mini-Socials Pat Lee 497-0060 patricia159@windstream.net
Dagmar Lindsay 576-0322 herbski@att.net

Trips Rich Darling 309-370-5129 dikdar@aol.com

Racing Liaison Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@att.net

Meetings Coord. Alison Kimball 814-5372 akimball@bellsouth.net

Membership Rick Cutler 558-4608 rcutler01@hotmail.com

Outings Mike Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net

Fundraising Joy Bobo 433-0802 joy.bobo@att.net
Patti Buchanan 707-5773 patticake744@aol.com

Crescent Rep Rich Darling 309-370-5129 dikdar@aol.com

Publicity Teresa Bowers 864-431-1892 bowers.teresa@yahoo.com



NOTES
Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the newsletter. The

publication deadline is the Saturday following the board meeting each month, which can be found on
the pull-out calendar in the newsletter. Call Taylor for information on how to submit your newsletter
item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent. It is an 18 X 20 tent, and it is easy
to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can be rented with or without the tent. We have the makings
for that special occasion and it is all very reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 35. Tables can be rented
for $5 per table. Remember; don’t have a party without the comfort of shade. Your guests will
appreciate it and so will the club! For rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy Bobo.

The Spartanburg Ski & Outing Club normally meets the first Thursday of each month at 7:00
PM. We are located at the Chapman Cultural Center (West Wing) on East St. John Street in
Spartanburg on the first floor. During the summer months (June, July, and August) meetings are
frequently held, more informally, at different sites and times. Therefore it is necessary to consult the
club web site or a current newsletter for the time and location. April’s meeting is held at the Piedmont
Club.

The club does not provide alcoholic beverages at membership meetings, but members are
allowed to bring their own (BYOB) choices of beer or wine. Over-indulgence is not condoned under
any circumstances. Thank you.

Become a Member
A copy of our membership application is located at the following web address:

http://www.spartanburgskiclub.org/membership/ssocappl.doc

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC 29304

http://www.spartanburgskiclub.org/membership/ssocappl.doc





